
    Thank you for the 

great turnout for Par-

entõs Night.  We had 

over 250 in attendance 

and  are blessed to have 

such wonderful parents, 

teachers, staff, fac-

ulty, and board mem-

bers who make this 

school very special.  

Your support is appreci-

ated in many ways. 

Thanks also to all those 

who prepared food.  I 

have to say the teach-

ers and staff enjoyed  

it the next several 

days. I would like to 

point out a few policies 

and procedures that 

help in making smoother 

transitions into this new 

school year.  

Children must be 

signed in and out 

each day by a parent 

or assigned guard-

ian.  For those using 

the hook - up line, a 

clipboard will be 

provided for you to 

initial beside both 

your child and any 

other child who 

rides in your car. 

Otherwise, sign -in 

at the classroom 

door . Keep Hook-up 

numbers visible on 

right side of wind-

shield until your 

children are placed 

in the car.  

Please do not be on 
cell phones during 
hook- ups. We need 
your undivided at-
tention for safety 
reasons and I know 
your children would 
like to tell you 
about their day.  

For Dismissal and 

Hook-up, the 1õs and 

2õs will be picked up 

in their classrooms ð 

Please be on time! 

The 3õs will be picked 

up outside of the mu-

sic room if walking in.  

The 4õs & 5õs will be 

picked up in the hall-

way if walking in.  

Please know your 

childõs number when 

picking up in the hall 

or hook -up line.  Also, 

please inform any 

person picking up  or 

dropping off your 

child the rules and 

procedures for car 

drop off and pick up.  

The two most impor-

tant rules:  Do not 

enter the hook -up 

line from West End 

and  please turn right 

out of the driveway.  

    Thanks for helping 

us  make this a safe 

and wonderful envi-

ronment for your 

children to grow and 

learn.  

Enjoy this  incredible 
season of change and 
beauty,  

Nancy      

Thanks to all those who prepared 

food for Parentsõ night and 

Teacherõs Snacks, Scholastic book 

Parents, Room Parents, and all the rest. You are 

great!!  

From the Desk of the Director  
  Nancy Sutherland  nsutherland@wsyc.org  
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Dates to Remember:        

J October 15th                                

Fall BreakñMonday only 

J October 15th ð Edna Tho-

mas Lecture Series ñUSN  

7:00 p.m .  

J October 21st ð Hoo-rah 

3:00 -6:00p.m.         

J November 1st and 2nd:  

Parent -Teacher Confer-

ences for 1 -5 yr. olds. 

Child Care available during 

your conference. No res-

ervation necessary.  

J School closed November 

8th & 9th ð Teacherõs at-

tending NAEYC conference 

in Atlanta, GA.  

J November 12th and 13th. 

Fall pictures 3s, 4s, 5s 

with Curtis Wright  

J November 14th & 15th: 

Fall pictures for 1s & 2s  

J Picture Make -up dayð Fri-

day Nov. 16th  

J  

 

 



     In September we learned about musical opposites and a lot of musical vocabulary.  The 3s, 4s, and 5s 

learned the following words: allegro, adagio, largo, rest, piano (quiet), mezzo piano, mezzo forte, forte, 

woodwinds, clarinet, keyboard, and piano (the instrument). 

     In October we will be in full swing with fall songs.  We will singing about apples, pumpkins, leaves, 

trees, all sorts of animals, andé Halloween!  I like to take this time to talk about how different songs 

sound (e.g. happy, sad, scary, exciting, etc.). 

     Below is a list of some great CDs that you may be interested in having in your home: Kids Can Listen, 

Kids Can Move by Lynn Kleiner (also comes with activity book) ï This is a great way to expose your child 

to classical music. 

      

Music Together Family Favorites ïGo 

to www.musictogether.com then click 

ñStoreò 

 

Anything from the Greg & Steve 

collections 

Sing It! Say It! Stamp It! Sway It! by 

Peter and Ellen Allard ï Several 

volumes available 
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 Donôt miss the fun at this yearôs annual Hoo-Rah!! 

This event takes place on our  back parking lot next to the playground.  

There are all  kinds fun events, bouncy houses, face painting, train 

rides, food, crafts, fishing games, etc.  

Ticket sales started at Parent Night and will continue with sales on Oc-

tober 9th-18th in front of the school. Tickets are $10 per child over the 

age of one and adults are free.  There are great T-shirts on sale also for 

$15. Mark your calendars. Please go to Hoorah Sign Up ïwww.SignUp 

Genius.com/go/10C0C4FA8AD29A20-hoorah/1114820 to sign up to 

volunteer. Thanks to Colleen McCanless and Carolyn Bonde for chair-

ing this event.  

Hoo -Rah   October 21st  3:00 -6:00 
 Come Join the Fun!!  
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